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 Mary Sheppard SUPPLETT

ER

2016/1590/P 16/05/2016  19:11:32 I am emailing to register my support for application number 2016/1590/P for the redevelopment of the 

former Hampstead Police Station for a two-form entry primary school.

My son is in reception class currently at abacus Belsize primary school and he loves it! Our family 

loves it and we fully support the move to the new home. We moved here from the U.S. in the fall at the 

start of the school year. It was a big move abroad and the school staff and parents were so supportive 

during our difficult transition. I really feel like abacus is a special place and were exactly where we 

should be! Currently, our child is bussed to and from school due to the current location being out of our 

catchment.The bussing of the children currently limits face to face  for all. It will be amazing for the 

school, the teachers, the children, the parents when the site moves to its permanent location. We will 

get to have face to face interaction with the teachers, staff, other parents and feel more like a 

community! :-) Many thanks for reading this and please feel free to email or call if you would like to 

hear more from me.
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